
[Bird-Banding 84] General Notes tApril 

York in the latter part of September, 1929, is an unexpected record and 
indicates that the bird moved westward from Belchertown after the nesting 
season was over, or that it did not again return to its old nesting area in 
1929.--C. L. WHI•rLE. 

A White-Throated Sparrow Return-4 W.--White-throated Sparrow 
No. 181124, which was banded by me at Summerville, S. C, on •VIarch 2, 
1926., returned this year for the fourth time. The bird was taken each suc- 
cessive year in the same place. It had a bright head when banded, and has 
retained it ever since.. Following is the record by dates: 

Banded Mar. 2, 1926 
Returned Feb. 3, 1927 Repeated Feb. 11, 12. 
Returned Jan. 7, 1928 Repeated Jan. 20. 
Returned Jan. 18, 1929 
Returned Jan. 17, 1930 

--WILLIAM P. WHART01•, 

BACK NUMBERS OF THE BULLETIN 

The Secretary of the Northeastern Bird-Banding Association announces 
that there are no longer any full sets of the Bulletin available for distribu- 
tion. Five numbers are lacking: Vol. I, Nos. 1, 2, and 4; Vol. II, No. 4; 
and Vol. V, No. 2. There is considerable demand from scientific institu- 
tions and individuals for these numbers to complete sets. If there are any 
banders having any of these numbers in dut•licate, Secretary Charles B. 
Floyd will very much appreciate having the extra copies sent to him. 

INDEX OF THE BULLETIN OF THE NORTHEASTERN BIRD- 
BANDING ASSOCIATION 

With this number of Bird-Banding we are mailing an Index of the five 
volumes of the Bulletin, prepared by James MacKaye. 

We believe that this index will be particularly serviceable since it is not 
confined to authors, titles, and species, but includes subjects as well, so 
that everything the Bulletin contains of any ornithological interest is made 
readily available to the user. 

The oi/icers of this Association greatly appreciate Mr. MacKaye's 
services in preparing the index and the thoroughness of his work. 

Northeastern Bird-Banding Association 
CHARLES B. FLOrO, Secretary. 


